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PCCF Awards Scholarships to Saint John’s Students

April 23rd, 2013 - Jim and Cheryl Comer met the Patrick Comer 

Courage Foundation restricted aid scholarship recipients Lincoln Dunn 

and Joshua Lundin at the annual scholarship reception held in April in 

the Ryker Center at Saint John’s High School, Shrewsbury, MA. Both 

recipients are freshman at Saint John’s and are progressing well 

through school. 

Pictured right: Left to right, Josh Lundin and Lincoln Dunn 

Please take a moment to review all of our grant and scholarship recipients. The PCCF looks forward to 

continuing its scholastic funding efforts in the future. 

http://www.stjohnshigh.org/
http://www.comercourage.org/grants/

